

www.youthscience.org info@ysi-ca.org

Vasona Science & Nature Center

333 Blossom Hill Road Los Gatos, CA 95032 Tel: 408-356-4945 Fax: 408-358-3683

Administrative Offices

296 Garden Hill Drive Los Gatos, CA 95032 Tel: 408-356-4945 Fax: 408-358-3683

Alum Rock Science & Nature Center

16260 Penitencia Creek Rd. San Jose, CA 95127 Tel: 408-258-4322

Sanborn Science & Nature Center

16055 Sanborn Road Saratoga, CA 95070 Tel: 408-867-6940

BOARD

President Joan Leis

Vice President
Joe McCreary, Ed.D.

Treasurer Katy Courson

Secretary Alfredo Acosta

Directors
Rajesh Ananth
Annie Chatterjee, Ph.D.
Bob Michels
Allison Paradise
Emily Routman

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Diane M. Riccio, Ph.D. March 7, 2016

The Alarm Company 529 Forman Avenue Campbell, CA 95008

Dear Larry and Kim,

"I love science!" "My 6-year-old son teaches *me* about science." "YSI has impacted my daughter's sensitivity to the world around her." These are just a few of the quotes from YSI summer science camp scholarship recipients and their parents.

With the help of donors like you, YSI was able to provide **22 low-income children** with a FREE week of our *award winning** summer science camp.

Thank you again for your generous donation to the Youth Science Institute. Your donation helps to support not only free camps for disadvantaged youth, but also supplemental science education for thousands of local children during the school year. 33% of the public school students we serve are low income.

I am writing to you today to share some of the highlights and accomplishments that YSI is proud to have achieved with your help:

- Provided 1,396 hours of supplemental science education to 28,502 children
- o Delivered 290 science programs to Title 1 (low-income) schools
- Provided 5,850 children from Title 1 schools with FREE science programs

On behalf of the children that have benefitted from your kindness, I extend my most heartfelt thanks.

Sincerely,

Diane M. Riccio, Ph.D. Executive Director diane@ysi-ca.org 408-356-4945 www.youthscience.org

*Voted Best Summer Camp by readers of the Mercury News.

Larry & Kim,
Thank you so
much!